
 

 

CRY 
 
Jun 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
BOSWELLS PRIMARY PE ACADEMY 
 
We are writing to invite your child to the re-launch of the Boswells Primary PE 
Academy. We are delighted to be able to bring back these sessions and to work 
closely with the young people in our community to develop their love for sport and 
improve their skillset in a range of different activity areas. By signing up and taking 
part in the Academy we hope that your child will be able to make new friendships, 
build relationships with staff, familiarise themselves with the school and the PE 
department, and get to develop their sporting potential in a fantastic sports facility 
within the local community. 
 
Across the year, students will complete terms of work in a range of sports that will 
include basketball, football, netball, badminton and tennis, and athletics. The sport 
for the first term of activity up to October half term will be volleyball; we have a 
proud history of national success in volleyball, and look forward to getting young 
people in the community involved as well. After half term up to Christmas, the next 
block of activity will be basketball; again, something we have a proud tradition of 
here in school with boys and girls teams at all age groups. 
 
The sessions are going to be held every Wednesday during term time from 
Wednesday 8th September up to and including Wednesday 15th December; this is 
fourteen sessions in total, and dates can be found at the bottom of the letter. 
General details for the Primary PE Academy club can be found below: 

 All sessions will begin with registration at the Sports Hall 

 Sessions will run from 4.00pm until 5.00pm with a member of the Boswells 
School PE staff 

 Students can wear any kit appropriate and suitable for physical activity 

 Most importantly, all abilities are welcome 
 
The cost for the term will be £35; this equates to £2.50 per session, which we hope 
you would agree represents fantastic value for money.  
 
To secure a place for your child, please complete the online Microsoft Forms 
registration document by clicking on the link below and completing the necessary 
details. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/GgjZy2CaW0 

https://forms.office.com/r/GgjZy2CaW0


 

 
Due to the nature of the activities being offered and the facility being used, numbers 
are capped at 40 and will be allocated on a first-come, first served basis. The 
deadline for submitting your form is Friday 30th July 2021; after this date, if we have 
not heard from you we will assume that you do not wish for your child to attend, 
and confirmation emails will be sent to all those that have applied for places 
informing them of whether or not they have secured a place. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and working with your child. If you have any 
questions relating to the Primary PE Potential sessions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at cry@boswells-school.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Mr C Ridgway 
 
Primary PE Potential – session dates: 

 Wednesday 8th September 2021 

 Wednesday 15th September 2021 

 Wednesday 22nd September 2021 

 Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 Wednesday 6th October 2021 

 Wednesday 13th October 2021 

 Wednesday 20th October 2021 
 

 Wednesday 3rd November 2021 

 Wednesday 10th November 2021 

 Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 Wednesday 24th November 2021 

 Wednesday 1st December 2021 

 Wednesday 8th December 2021 

 Wednesday 15th December 2021 
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